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Dear Whitley Family, 

 
This week has been Science Week at The Whitley and we have been very impressed by the standard of the entries in 
our science competition. It has been extremely difficult to pick our winners. Thank you to everyone who took part, 
the winners will be on our Facebook page. 
 
Comic Relief 
It was Comic Relief today and lots of fun activities have taken place, including our Comic Relief  Assembly this 
morning. Thank you for everyone’s kind donations. We have raised £245.45 from donations and the sale of 
red noses. 
 

Attendance Winners 
Congratulations to Prudhoe who were our class attendance winners this week with 98.1 %. Our overall               for 
the week was 92.4%. 
 

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 School 

92.4 95 93.7 94.5 90.6 88.7 95.4 92.4% 

 
Easter Events 
Easter Services at St Cuthbert’s Church – Tuesday 26th March 
Reception, Years 1,2,3 - 9.30am start at church. Assemble at school from 9.15 am if you wish to walk up with 
your child. 
Years 4,5,6 - 10.15am start at church. Assemble at school at 10.00 am if you wish to walk up with your child. 
Easter Egg Competition – Thursday 28th March 
Just when you thought that you could have a rest, don’t forget our family decorated Easter egg 
competition is  swiftly approaching. Entries need to be brought into school on Thursday March 28th. 
Easter Egg Rolling - Thursday 28th March 
Each class will be taking part in egg rolling and we would be grateful if your child could bring a boiled 
egg to school. 
 
Reading Challenge 
We have extended the time by a day so you have 12 days left to complete the challenge – get reading! 
 
PE Days 
A further reminder of this term’s PE days. They can also be found on our website under the Parents heading. 
Reception and Year 1 – Wednesday, Year 2 and 3 Thursday (NUFC Dance), Year 4 Monday, Year 5 & 6 Tuesday. 
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Donations 
Early Years would be grateful of any donations of old children’s socks as we have run out and also if anyone has any 
wool they don’t need we would love to have it to use for children’s crafts. 
 
Traffic 
Once again, we appeal to parents to park smartly and safely. We have had a complaint from a resident in Gordon 
Terrace about a car blocking the road. Please use the Aldi car park where possible.  
 
Airpods 
We have had a set of Apple Airpods handed in to the office. If these are yours please bring proof with you in order to 
collect them. 
 
Have a lovely weekend and hopefully we see some sun. 
Mrs Gray. 


